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Supplemental Information: Additional Public Comments 

 

MEMO TO:  BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
FROM: TED STONECLIFFE, LONG-RANGE PLANNING ANALYST  
 STEVE DICKEY, DIRECTOR OF TRANSPORTATION 

DEVELOPMENT 
    
THRU:  ALLAN POLLOCK, GENERAL MANAGER 
 
SUBJECT:  SUPPLEMENTAL PACKET FOR CHERRIOTS REGIONAL 

COMMENTS RECEIVED AFTER RELEASE OF BOARD PACKET 
 
Several comments were received from the public after the final draft Cherriots 
Regional schedules were released to the public on January 15, 2017. The emails 
received and the associated responses are provided in this supplementary packet for 
your information. 
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